Improving trash-tossing habits
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Staff at the Formentera Council's two escoletes, or “nurseries,” attended a course today aimed
at promoting good waste disposal habits. An environmental educator spoke to the workers
about how to group rubbish before tossing it out and where it goes once it's binned.
Environment secretary Daisee Aguilera gave an indication of the answer: the Deixalleria, or
“rubbish tip,” as it's called in English. Said Aguilera of the course, “attendees got a sense of just
how much it really costs to dispose of garbage”. The workshop was held at 11.30am this
morning in the conference hall of the Office of Culture.

According to Aguilera, when a visit to assess bin habits confirmed that recycling was already
routine in the kitchen, the teachers' lounge and common areas of the nurseries, the educator
proposed implementing separate recycling bags in classrooms this year. The workshop could
potentially be extended to other schools on the island.

Student outings will also be organised to the Deixalleria and local transfer plant. It's all part of
an effort, says Aguilera, to give youngsters “an up-close look at what happens when they toss
something in the bin”. Adults can get in on the visits too—just another way to make sure people
know what becomes of their waste. Anyone interested in participating can send an e-mail to inf
oambiental@conselldeformentera.cat.
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